
From: Office of the Governor Site Support
Sent: 2/23/2015 10:32:54 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: My sister

Title: Ms
First Name: Heather
Middle Initial:
Last Name: Kennemore
Suffix: 
Street Address: 151 Beverly Rd
Street Address 2: 
City: Salem
State: SC
Zip: 29676
Phone: 8647847933

Email: hitha482@gmail.com

Affiliation: Constituent
Message:
Hi! Sorry to bother you again, in my last email I had stated that my sister was on meth and we 
were worried about her two small children. To catch you up on things, the kids were taken from 
my younger sister and given temp custody to my older sister. During these past two weeks we 
have learned that our 9 month old nephew tested positive for meth. (cut off for his age is 500 
and h tested 1500) I'm not sure how the numbers fall into place but maybe you all do or can help 
me understand that. That being said today we learned my younger sister was to report to the 
Oconee County Sheriffs Office and speak with Officer Brian Long, he spoke with her and then 
sent her to Walhalla Police dept. There she was told that she was to report in the am, be locked 
up for 6-10 hrs and then would be released. Also she was told that if she turned in who she was 
getting her drugs from, that after 6 days they could make an arrest, her charges would be 
dropped. This to me is telling me that it is OK with our local police and government agencies for 
a child to test positive for meth. I need your help and helping me take this to the highest level I 
can. My nephew didn't have a choice to b exposed therefore its not fair to him the choices his 
mother made. That she is not going to be held responsible for those choices. I hope you 
understand why drugs are so bad in this state and especially this county right now. My older 
sister and myself have worried and stressed over this situation and the things we got 
accomplished were no use. 


